Bobbie Walthall

To: Richard Heckler
Subject: RE: [old ci.lawrence.ks.us] Infrastructure Sales Tax

From: Richard Heckler [mailto:rheckler2002 @yahoo.com]

Sent: Sunday, September 03, 2017 4:53 PM

To: Lisa Larsen <llarsen@lawrenceks.org>; Matthew Herbert <matthewjherbert@gmail.com>; Stuart Boley
<sboley@lawrenceks.org>; Leslie Soden <lsoden@lawrenceks.org>; Mike Amyx <mikeamyx515@hotmail.com>; Bobbie
Walthall <bjwalthall@lawrenceks.org>

Subject: [old ci.lawrence.ks.us] Infrastructure Sales Tax

=== Three questions to the tax payers and City Commissioners:

Instead of:

Question #1: a 0.3 percent for streets & infrastructure

Question #2: a 0.2 percent sales tax for transit

Question #3: a 0.05 percent sales tax for transit

=== | respectfully request the sales tax be revised to read :

0.05 percent sales tax for transit

0.3 percent sales tax for affordable housing

0.2 percent sales tax for Complete Streets/Walkable Community/Safe routes to school.
Thanks much for your attention,

Richard Heckler
Taxpayer



